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Veterans Committee Meeting Minutes 
Tuesday, January 15, 2019 at 6:30 PM 

Mr. Michael Nelson and Ms. Carrie Taft, Committee Co-Chairpersons 
 

The Veterans Committee met on Tuesday, January 15, 2019 at 6:30 PM at the Bronx Community 
Board #6‘s district office. The following members attend this meeting: Stephanie Addo, Jannie 
Armstrong, Evonne Capers, Jacquetta Whaley and Michael Yu.  
 
 
Amjad Mujaahid from Department of Health and Mental Hygiene invited those in attendance to 
join their Veterans Support Service Network. The Veterans Support Service Network will be 
assessing how the federal government shutdown is affecting veterans and their families. They will 
also be discussing suicide prevention among veterans. Since its establishment, the Veterans 
Support Service Network has expanded across all five boroughs and has helped veterans get 
housing, employment, health services, and disability services. 

 
 

  
The next Veterans Committee meeting will be on Tuesday, February 19, 2019 at 6:30PM at 
the Bronx Community Board #6’s district office at 1932 Arthur Avenue, Room 403-A. 
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